
Next week is National Walk To School Week (and the 

weather forecast is good!) so what better excuse is 

there to ‘take strides’ with this national incentive? We 

know parking is difficult and so, just by one or two  

additional families in each class walking, it really could 

make a difference to the safety of our children and the 

traffic in the local area.   

Speaking of cars, we still have a few members of staff who are either paying to park or  

parking a long distance from school. I can assure you from personal experience that getting a 

parking ticket while you are hauling a class set of books from your car is not much fun!  

If you, a neighbour or friend can help out in any way, please do contact 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk and we would be most grateful for your help. Thank you. 
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Parking  

Friday 17th May  

Infants: 5:00 - 6:00 

Juniors 6:15 - 7:15 

Infants: £3, which includes snack and a drink.  

Juniors: £2, plus tuck shop and glow sticks available.  

This week children have been 

learning about wellbeing and 

healthy minds. As part of this, 

we are encouraging them to 

‘put down the screen’ and be 

mindful about what they do 

online.  

Please see on Page 6 a de-

tailed ‘Top Tips For Parents’ 

about WhatsApp (a platform 

for 16+) from the National 

Online Safety Team.  

Wellbeing 



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about the 

safety or well-being of a child, do not hesitate 

to contact Mrs Dumbreck or Mr Stuttard on 

01422 367140 or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 

Spring Fling Disco!: Friday 17th May  

PTA Bake Sale: Friday 24th May, 3:30pm (playground)  

Summer Fayre: Friday 12th July (tbc with Copley Cricket Club following Sports Day)  

We send a huge congratulations and well done to Mrs Butterworth 

this week as she has accepted a job to start in September. As you 

will know, Mrs Butterworth is at All Saints’ covering Miss Broad-

bent’s maternity leave. Mrs Butterworth has been exceptional at  

All Saints’, and is truly a fantastic teacher and member of the team.  

We will be very sad to see her leave but know she will be great in 

her new role in Ripponden. Let’s make her final term extra special! 

Congratulations! 

PTA Events 

Coffee Morning 

Meet the Headteachers! 

On Friday 17th May at 9:00am, come 

into our Hall to discuss everything All 

Saints’ - from successes to areas of 

improvement.  

We hope to see you then!  

Ramadan 
Ramadan is currently being observed by more 

than a billion Muslims around the world. It is a 

time of joy and for spending time with family, giv-

ing to charity and thinking of those who are less 

fortunate.  

We have explored Ramadan in school as part  

of our ‘Endurance’ value - many Muslims in our  

All Saints’ community and beyond are fasting to  

focus on God, prayer and the teachings of Islam.  

Safeguarding 



On Thursday 13th June, we will be having a day in school dedicated to France. Our children in 

Year 3 and upwards have regular French lessons and our choir are travelling to France during 

the  term. Once again, we will be hosting a French food-themed café and all children are invited 

to wear red, white and blue for the day. Last year’s ‘French Day’ was a huge success—

especially the croissants! We are asking for a £1 donation to help with costs towards the day. 

French Day 

The Children’s Society 
The Children’s Society box opening this year will be 

on Monday 20th May between 1:30 and 3:00 at 

school. The organisation works tirelessly to fight injus-

tice and support children reach their full potential. We 

are looking forward to welcoming box holders into 

school and it will be a great opportunity to raise aware-

ness of The Children’s Society among our families. 

Please find more information about The Children’s So-

ciety at the back of All Saints’ Church or online at 

www.childrenssociety.org.uk 

Bake Sale 

Curriculum & Standards Committee 
 
The school curriculum aims to be broad, bal-

anced and enriching for our children. The Curric-

ulum Committee meets regularly to review 

and challenge the Curriculum set and ensure 

that it meets the required educational frame-

works and ever-changing standards. The  

committee will also regularly monitor progress 

against the school development plan actions.  

On the last Friday of half term (24th May), 

our PTA will be selling baking in the play-

ground at the end of the school day.  

Buns, biscuits and slices of cakes will be 

on sale for 50p.  

Our PTA, Friends of All Saints’, welcome 

any donations. All proceeds will go towards 

buying necessary items for our children 

and classes. Thank you.  

Meet The Governors!  



Friday 12th July 
 

It’s nearly time for one of our biggest fundraising events of the year…..the All 

Saints’ Summer Fair! This year the fair will be held on Friday 12th July 

(immediately after sports day) for the first time at Copley Cricket Ground and we’re 

really looking forward to it. The theme for this year’s fair is ‘The Wonderful World of 

Sport’ and we will be raising money once again to support reading and literacy pro-

jects within the school. There will be lots of stalls and sports themed fun for all the 

family to be had on the day and as part of our fundraising, we’re planning a sports 

themed raffle to support the event.  

 

We’d like to ask parents, carers and the wider All Saints’ family for prize donations 

or suggestions of businesses to get in touch with to build up a really fantastic set of 

raffle prizes. If you know any local business or any person that might be willing to 

donate a sports themed prize (it could be vouchers, sports kit, equipment  or even 

garden games), please let Mrs Dumbreck, Mr Stuttard or Kirsty Birks (PTA Chair, 

Mum to Alice Year 2) know.  

 

We will be providing a full update on everything we’ve got planned in the next few 

weeks and will have more information about how people can get involved to sup-

port the fair.  

 

Looking forward to another great All Saints’ summer fair! 



Diary Dates 

 

MAY 

Thursday 16th May—Census Day 

Friday 17th May—Meet The Headteachers Coffee Morning 

Friday 17th May—Spring Fling Disco 

Monday 20th May—Children’s Hospice Week 

Wednesday 22nd May—Share A Pencil Day 

Thursday 23rd May—Under 11s High Five Netball 

Thursday 23rd May—Rotary Quiz Final  

Friday 24th May—PTA Bun Sale 

Monday 27th May—Friday 10th June—SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

 

JUNE 

Monday 10th June—School reopens 

Thursday 13th June—Red, White & Blue Dress Down Day  

Friday 14th June—Fathers’ Day Shop 

Tuesday 18th June—Hand To Mouth Workshop in Year 

6 

Tuesday 18th June—Chance To Shine Cricket KS2 

Friday 21st June—Book Of The Year Awards (Year 6) 

Monday 24th June—One World Week 

Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June —Choir Trip to 

Paris 

Tuesday 25th June—Gymnastics at Diamonds 

Thursday 27th June—BRAKE Road Safety Walk 2019 

 

JULY 

Monday 1st July—Healthy Living & Wellbeing Week 

Friday 5th July—Transition Day 

Monday 8th July—Dragon’s Den Week 

Friday 12th July—Sports Day & Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 16th July—End-of-year Reports to parents 

Thursday 18th July—Year 6 Leavers’ Service, 7pm 

Friday 19th July— Final Day 

 

 




